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Spring 2021 Newsletter


A very happy new year to all of our lovely families and we hope you had a restful (and healthy) holiday.  We have welcomed back some of the nursery children and it has been lovely hearing what they have been up to over the last couple of weeks. There are some children who will be staying at home over the next few weeks and we completely understand the reasons why you have chosen to do this. Hopefully, sometime soon the world will be a safer place and we can all go back to our normal routine.


At this point in the year, we are usually welcoming new children into the nursery. However, due to the current circumstances, these children will have to wait a little bit longer before they can come and join our nursery class. We are looking forward to getting to know them soon!





Learning at home


Many children are at home and although we will not be sending work home to you, below is a list of skills that we will be working on this term. You can work on these too even if your child is attending school.


Speaking and listening: listening carefully to questions and answering appropriately


Independent toileting skills


Taking off and putting on own shoes


Scissor skills


Holding a pen correctly


Putting on hats, scarves and gloves independently 


Focusing on different stories from beginning to end


Playing simple turn taking games, following the rules correctly


Making rhyming strings e.g. cat, sat, tat, mat, lat, bat


Looking at family photos and talking about what is happening using complex sentences


Counting objects carefully so that they get the correct amount each time


Drawing simple pictures that look like what they are supposed to look like


There are also many activity ideas on the nursery page of the school website. Please click on the various newsletters that were put on the page in the summer lockdown. They contain activity ideas, videos, handwriting exercises and stories read by Miss Wood. 


There are also these home learning packs based on popular Julia Donaldson books. Have a look!


� HYPERLINK "https://resource-bank.scholastic.co.uk/content/FREE-Julia-Donaldson-and-Axel-Scheffler-Home-Learning-Packs-40114" �FREE Julia Donaldson and Axel Scheffler Home Learning Packs - Scholastic�



































Clothes


Children are expected to put their own things away in the correct areas of the nursery and sometimes things get misplaced. Please label ALL clothes with your child’s name. Please also label children’s shoes, coats, hats, scarves and gloves where possible. Please also label their water bottles. 


Fruit donations


At the moment we are not getting fruit delivered to the school so we do not have any fruit for the children at snack time. We would be grateful for any fruit donations over the next few weeks. Just one box of blueberries or bag of bananas would make the children’s day! Thank you (








Special Books


Thank you to everyone for bringing your child’s special books back after your parent consultations. We hope that you enjoyed looking at what your child has been learning. In your consultation, your key worker should have given your child some next steps. Please work on them at home. If you need help with ideas, speak to one of the nursery adults.


It has been lovely to see the photographs that have been put in some of the children’s books. The children love talking about these in class. If you do something special at home and have photographs you would like to stick into your child’s special book then please ask an adult if you can take the book home to do this or you could give the photos to us and we can stick them in here with your child. 

















Random request for compost


We are hoping to do some planting this term to make the outdoor area look a bit prettier. If anyone has any compost spare or flower seeds then we would be more than happy to take it off your hands!


� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://i2-prod.mirror.co.uk/incoming/article5809593.ece/ALTERNATES/s1200b/Wellington-boot-plant-pots.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���











Thank you


A big thank you for all of the lovely cards and gifts that we received at the end of last term. We can honestly say that we have the most amazing nursery class and we really appreciate your support and kindness. 


You can find Holly Park Nursery on Facebook and also on Instagram (hollypark_nursery). Here you will be able to see some of the activities that your children are doing in class.


If you have any questions or worries at all please come and speak to us. If you cannot get into school then please email the school office and one of us will give you a call back when we can.


Louise Wood	  	          Alison Rush	                 Jenny Elia


Mirsije Kastrati











